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From: Robert   
Sent: Sunday, August 3, 2025 2:16 PM 
To: Dan Peak <DPeak@chulavistapd.org>; Jose Preciado <jpreciado@chulavistaca.gov>; 
John McCann <jmccann@chulavistaca.gov>; Anthony Molina 
<AMolina@chulavistapd.org>; Michael Inzunza <minzunza@chulavistaca.gov>; Cesar 
Fernandez <cfernandez@chulavistaca.gov>; Carolina Chavez 
<cchavez@chulavistaca.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov> 
Cc: Council District 4 <District4@chulavistaca.gov>; Council District 1 
<District1@chulavistaca.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@chulavistaca.gov>; Council 
District 2 <District2@chulavistaca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Please RECONSIDER befor it's too late. // public comment 8-5-25 

 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any 
links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender. 
PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to 
reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov 

 

 

On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 2:15 PM Robert wrote: 
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On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 2:14 PM Robert wrote: 

 

 

On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 2:14 PM Robert wrote: 
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On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 2:09 PM Robert wrote: 

 

 

On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 2:06 PM Robert wrote: 
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targeting main street is the look of it. 

 

On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 2:05 PM Robert wrote: 

 

 

On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 2:04 PM Robert wrote: 

 

 

On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 2:01 PM Robert wrote: 
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On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 1:59 PM Robert wrote: 
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On Sun, Aug 3, 2025 at 1:57 PM Robert wrote: 

 

 

MAIN STREET 
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On Fri, Aug 1, 2025 at 9:10 PM Robert wrote: 

I will take pictures of the roads.. And post to you where they will be riding. Scooters And the 
images provided here show you can ride a faster ebike but the slower scooter is not allowed 
on side walks. It makes no sense. I will continue to push for reviews of extreme measures 
that are unjustified. Pushing a less safe device into the road will cause more damage then 
good. People walk on bike paths so the justification isn't correct to push young kids into the 
road and the faster ebike can travel on any road or sidewalk. Also claim they can't operate 
on a road without bike lanes if the city isn't going to designate bike lanes on every road not 
just road approved for a bike lane. Would you tell a a child what road he can ride on or 
which way to make it home safe..?  You will not tell little kids the roads they can use.  

 

Shame on all of you.  

 

Please include this for my public comment  

 


